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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: Bob Lawlor
Cc: Ben Halsted; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO2558 - DiSalvo Trucking,  15651 Worthley Dr., San Lorenzo

Dear Mr. Lawlor, 
 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has essentially completed the closure summary for the subject fuel 
leak case.  Missing are the historical summary tables presenting the soil and groundwater analytical results.   Please 
provide these to ACEH at your earliest convenience.  Note that a column in the soil table should specify depth the sample 
was collected.  A cover letter, professionally stamped, explaining what is being provided and the perjury statement should 
accompany the tables.  Without further delays the case should formally close next week. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an 
electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org. 

 

Respectfully, 

Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


